

Established in 1947 by Lutheran Friends of the Deaf Mark R. Prowatzke, Ph.D. Executive Director

Mill Neck Family of Organizations

40 Frost Mill Road, P.O. Box 12, Mill Neck, NY 11765 516-922-4100 (Voice) 516-922-4750 (TDD) 516-922-4172 (Fax) www.millneck.org

November 1, 2013

Ms. Yvonne Murphy Beacon Eldercare, Inc. 19 Hudson Road Bellerose Village, NY 11001-4104

Dear Ms. Murphy:

On behalf of everyone at the Mill Neck Family of Organizations, I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your recent gift-in-kind of ceramic banks and framed art. We are so thankful for your support of the Mill Neck Family's important mission to serve those who are Deaf or who have other special communication needs — locally, nationally, and around the world.

We sincerely thank you for your generosity and for partnering with us to serve all of God's people who are Deaf. For more information about our programs and services, visit www.millneck.org If you have any questions about our work, please don't hesitate to call me at (516) 628-4243. Thank you again, and God bless you and your loved ones.

Sincerely,

Nancy C. Leghart

Director of Advancement

Nancy Cheghaly

Please Note: No gifts, services or other items of material value were provided in exchange for this gift. Your gift is fully tax deductible up to the extent allowed by law.